
To Whom it may concern  
 
I would like to put my 2 cents in & agree with the idea of a national feed in tariff. If 
we are serious about greenhouse emissions it is time we have a unified approach to 
this (that means national). A gross tariff would be reasonable. Coal producers don’t 
currently pay enough for their pollution. Solar pv  systems provide hidden benefits to 
our communities but reducing the need for new infrastructure & reducing the stress on 
existing systems so why shouldn’t they get compensated. 
 
Let have some action please & not more hot air (don’t get me started on the river 
system !!!!!! ) 
 
Kind Regards, 
Mark England 
Electric Biz P/L 
Electrical Contractors & Solar Installers  
Stirling S.A.  
 


	AsposePdfKitLogoTextField6335467399460367091003727587: 


